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   26th May 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 19th May 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Mrs McCoy 96.4% 47 

Second Mr East 96% 60 

Third Mr Stoddart 95.8% 65 

Fourth Mrs Drinkwater/Mr Ross 95.2% 217 

Fifth Miss Walsh 94.1% 147 

 

Bees 

The bees have returned to their favourite spot in the gutter over the 

entrance to the hall!  We are not allowed to move them, however, they are 

harmless unless provoked.  We have cordoned off the area to ensure no one 

can disturb them by accident. 

 

After School Clubs 

After School Clubs will be starting when we come back after half term on 

Tuesday 13th June.  Please select the club your child would like to attend 

and return the slip to school as soon as possible.  If you do not have a 

letter, please request one from the office. 

 

School Trips 

Please can you send in any outstanding monies for school trips together 

with any permission slips. 

 

Sunhats 

The Big Local has purchased enough sun hats for the whole school.  We have 

sent these home today with your child.  Please put your child’s name in it 

and make sure they wear it to school every day. 

 

Half Term Sport 

There will be Football and Multi Sports on the school field on Tuesday, 

Wednesday and Thursday over half term between 10am and 12pm and 2pm 

and 4pm.  This is being run by Halton Street Soccer and Futsal.  Come along 

and have some fun! 
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Tesco Widnes Bags of Help 

Don’t forget to vote for Windmill Hill Primary School if you are shopping in Tesco in 

Widnes.  We are trying to raise funds for the school to purchase more sports 

equipment and this is an opportunity to win a grant to go towards that. 

 

Starlight Clothing Collection 

Many thanks to all those parents and carers who donated bags of clothes to the 

Starlight appeal.  We raised £8.40 for school and £2.10 will be donated to the 

foundation.  The next collection will be in October. 

 

Reminders 

Thursday 8th June  – swimming starts for Year 3 

Thursday 8th June  – selected children going to Runcorn Shopping City – please wear     

uniform 

Friday 9th June  – School Photographer 

 

Half Term 

We break up today for half term.  May I take this opportunity to wish 

everyone a lovely break and we will see you back in school on Thursday 8th 

June. 

 

Many thanks for all your support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Miss P Newman 

Headteacher 


